
 

 

PART 5 – PRE-HEARING PROCESS CORRESPONDENCE BETWEEN THE 

MONITORING OFFICER, THE  INVESTIGATING OFFICER’S REPRESENTATIVE 

AND CLLR ADJE - STATUS – “EXEMPT” 

 

 

Letters and emails from 15 December 2010 to 15 March 2011 

 

(i) Letter dated 15 December 2010 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje 

(pages 459 – 461) 

 

(ii) Emails dated 21 & 24 January 2011 from Cllr Adje to Monitoring 

Officer (page 462) 

 

(iii) Letter dated 27 January 2011 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje 

(pages 463 – 465) 

 

(iv) Email dated 11 February 2011 from Terence Mitchison to Monitoring   

      Officer (page 466) 

 

(v) Emails dated 11 February 2011 between Monitoring Officer or his      

     representative (Michelle Williams) and Cllr Adje (pages 467 – 468) 

 

(vi) Letter dated 14 February 2011 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje 

(pages 469 – 470) 

 

(vii) Email dated 20 February 2011 from Cllr Adje to Monitoring Officer 

(page 471) 

 

(viii) Letter dated 24 February 2011 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje 

(pages 472 – 475) 

 

(ix) Letter dated 1 March 2011 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje 

(pages 476 – 477) 

 

(x) Email dated 11 March 2011 from Cllr Adje to Monitoring Officer 

(page 478) 

 

(xi) Letter dated 15 March 2011 from Monitoring Officer to Cllr Adje. 

(pages 479-480) 


